
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 91.33% 

Sycamores – 97.33% 

Poplars – 95.33% 

Maples –95.33% 

Elms – 94.00% 

Hawthorns – 98.67% 

Chestnuts – 93.94% 

 

Well done to Miss Farrar’s class 

this week. Just 2 more weeks to 

go until the winner for the term 

is announced. It is very close 

between 4 classes… 
 

Class News 

Seedlings – We have had snow much fun this week! We have also loved 

counting down to ‘duck day!’ 4 more sleeps!  

Saplings – This week we have been inviting lots of different animals to 

tea. I wonder if you would like a visit from? Well done on a super week 

Saplings!  

Sycamores – We have had a great week enjoying the snow! We have 

finished our topic of non-fiction writing in Literacy and are looking 

forward to a new start next week.  

Poplars – This week we have a successful week thinking about different 

types of sentences. We created some fantastic posters about first class 

on the Titanic using these, what interesting reads! 

Maples – Maples have loved the snow this week! We have been 

amazing in our drumming sessions, all trying our best.  

Elms – Elm Class has had a fantastic week and worked extremely hard. 

We have started learning about the Romans and where they came from. 

We have also started learning about the introductory rite during Mass. 

Hawthorns – Year 5 have really enjoyed their new PE topic - Hockey! 

We’ve been practising lots of skills like dribbling , passing and stopping 

and are now starting to play games . They are a very competitive bunch! 

Chestnuts – Year 6’s have really amazed me this week with their work 

ethic, especially in their Algebra topic.  

Another week has flown by! 

I have had such a busy week, so it has been really nice to spend some 

time with children in class when looking at some teaching and learning 

and covering some staff absences in Nursery. It is lovely to be around 

the children.  

Well done to Show Club who were such fantastic ambassadors for our 

school when they visited the Theatre Royal to see Annie this week.  It 

was a brilliant reward for their hard work this year. 

I’m really pleased that the yard improvements continue at pace. It 

looks better each new phase. Have a lovely weekend! Mr Moran. 

Lots of special mentions this week! Well done to Darcie-Leigh for an outstanding performance in Collective Worship on Monday, Will, Joel, 

Frankie and Ewan for football, Sophia U (and the rest of the team from school)  who qualified for the county finals in the Schools Games 

gymnastics final, Aidan A who has been doing extra tuition on a Saturday morning, Navneet for passing stage 2 swimming and moving on to 

Stage 3, Oliver D for completing his first Park Run last Saturday, Charlotte A for reaching the cup final for her football team this weekend and 

also for passing Stage 3 swimming, Dolly for winning 1st and 2nd place at her dance competition., Henry M for getting his 10m swimming 

badge, Florence A for winning 3 medals at her dance competition, Megan M  for coming 2nd place in Vault and overall 7th in her recent 

Northern Gymnastics grade, Sophie G for passing her Level 1 Tap class award and for passing Stage 2 swimming and to Annalise who stood 

up in front of church and read a verse from the Bible and also for reading a prayer that she wrote at her brother’s Baptism. 

Our fantastic award winners this week – given for lots of 

wonderful things, please ask why if your child was a 

winner. 

  


